
Bay Sewer Update #2 
 
Construction continues the Bay Sewer Project in downtown Bigfork.  The Contractor has two 
crews working on the project in an attempt to reduce the duration of the disruption.  Electric 
Avenue is open to traffic and businesses, but vehicles must turn around at the intersection of 
Bridge Street (near Pure West Real Estate).  Bridge Street to Mill Street is open, but access is 
restricted to local traffic only. 
 
Phase 1 of the project is scheduled for completion by May 28, 2021 and is on schedule.  There 
will be no construction activities during June, July, and August.  Phase 2 of the project is 
scheduled to resume at the first part of September and run through the fall.   
 
If you have any comments or questions, please contact: 
 
Jeff Cicon                               Julie Spencer 
Morrison-Maierle                     Bigfork Water and Sewer District 
(406) 751-5863                       (406) 837-4566 
jcicon@m-m.net                     bfws@montanasky.com 
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